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Dear parent/carer

Your child has been chosen to take part in a skipping event at Armley Leisure Centre on
Thursday 28™ April.

We will be leaving school at 12.30 after lunch and returning at 4.20, travelling by coach.

Your child should come to school in their indoor P.E kit and suitable footwear, training
shoes are best.

Please sign the permission slip and return to school as quickly as possible. We also ask if
you can read and sign the attached letter from the event organisers.

Many thanks

Miss Ridley

| agree to my child Class taking

part in the skipping event on Thursday 28" April

Signed parent/carer.
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